
 

 

Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/Pre-Nur-Prep/020/2023-24                                                                  Date: October 19, 2023 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
This is to notify you that the school will remain closed for students of Pre-Nursery to Prep during the Autumn break 
from Friday, October 20, 2023 till October 24, 2023, both days inclusive. 
 

Please make a note that the students are expected to join back on Wednesday, October 25, 2023. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to extend our warm wishes to you and your family for a joyful and 
auspicious Dussehra. 
 
 
 
Warm regards 
 

Principal 
 
 
 

 
 


